March 29, 2022
 
Dear Willamette Falls Paper Customers:
Demand for both Coated and Uncoated paper remains at very high levels, and Willamette Falls Paper is working diligently to find ways to increase the availability of key products. With that goal in mind, we’re selectively realigning our product offering to eliminate specific grades and increase manufacturing minimums on other grades to increase efficiency. 

These changes are effective with April 2022 orders for June 2022manufacturing.
Product/Grade Eliminations:
· Sonoma 50# & 55# C1S
· 7PT & 9PT Uncoated Reply Card
· Capistrano Dull all basis weights
· 8PT Capistrano Dull C1S Top Sheet
· CapistranoJET

Grades subject to accumulation (100T) to meet manufacturing minimums:
· Laser Bond
· 20# Envelope Wove
· 30% PCW Envelope Wove

Limiting orders of 50# Sonoma C2S:
· No new business will be accepted for 50# Sonoma C2S
· For existing 50# Sonoma C2S business, monthly purchases will be limited to no more than the customer’s monthly average shipments based on the past 6 months of orders
Please contact your Willamette Falls Paper sales professional or customer service representative for any questions.
Thank you for your continued support. 

Mark Sterry
Director of Sales
Willamette Falls Paper Company

